
Notice to Consumers 
 
From: Court-Appointed Receiver for Strategic Financial Solutions 
Date: December 18, 2024 
Re: Your Debt Settlement Programs and CFPB v. Strategic Lawsuit 

Case No. 24-cv-00040 (Western District of New York) 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
As a supplement to the prior notices and website updates (which are available at 
https://regulatoryresolutions.com/case/consumer-financial-protection-bureau-et-al-stratfs-llc-et-
al-stratfs-receivership), we provide the following updates: 

1) Law Firms Have Withdrawn:  You are or were a client of one of the debt relief law firms 
(“Law Firms”) affiliated with Strategic Financial.  Recently, the Law Firms notified the Court 
they were withdrawing from representing all consumers (except those consumers who are being 
sued by creditors).  We understand the Law Firms sent notices to all clients.  The Law Firms are 
directing consumers with questions to call 888-777-9367 or to visit www.yourlawfirmfaqs.com  
to obtain further information. 

2) Access to Your Client Portal Will Continue for 60 Days:  Your Law Firm Client Portal will 
be accessible for the next 60 days.  Information available there includes a list of your current 
debts, information on any current payment plans, and a cancellation of representation letter. 

WE STRONGLY ENCOURAGE YOU TO ACCESS YOUR PORTAL  
TO DOWNLOAD COPIES OF YOUR DOCUMENTS. 

3) Strategic Will Not Negotiate Debts: No debts have been negotiated since the lawsuit was 
filed in January 2024.  

4) Your Responsibility for Outstanding Debts:  All outstanding debts remain your 
responsibility to resolve; they have not been affected by the lawsuit. 

 


